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PRESS RELEASE 

Text of the D.O. letter dated 20.10.2015 addressed by  
Selvi J Jayalalithaa, Hon’ble Chief Minister of Tamil Nadu to  

Shri Nara Chandrababu Naidu, Hon’ble Chief Minister of 

Andhra Pradesh is reproduced below: 
 

“I am extremely happy to learn that the Foundation 

Ceremony of AMARAVATI, the new capital of the State of  

Andhra Pradesh is to be held on 22nd October, 2015.   

I congratulate you on your efforts in making this a reality. 

 On behalf of the people of Tamil Nadu, I convey our 

greetings and best wishes to the people of Andhra Pradesh on 

this memorable occasion and hope that this will be the 

commencement of a new era of prosperity and growth for the 

people of Andhra Pradesh. 

 I wish the function all success.” 

***** 
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